Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Todd Mobley <wtmobleyjr@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 8:14 AM

To: Jennifer S. Bethune

Cc: Todd Mobley; aaron.garner@thepropanestore.com
Subject: Bowe generator permit application ERES2210-0057

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Ms. Bethune,

The home Owner has contracted with a different gas company and the permit requires updating.

Permit ERES2210-0057 needs L R Propane removed and The Propane Store 152 N Raleigh St Angier NC 27501
added. Their license number is 32603. Aaron Garner is their contact and he is copied on this email should you need
anything from them.

Thank you

Todd Mobley

-----Original Message-----

From: Todd Mobley <wtmobleyjr@aol.com>

To: jsbethune@harnett.org <jsbethune@harnett.org>
Cc: Todd Mobley <wtmobleyjr@aol.com>

Sent: Wed, Oct 26, 2022 11:38 am

Subject: Re: Bowe generator permit application

Please see L R Propone info:
L.R. Propane

2290 Black Creek Rd
Four Oaks, NC 27524

(919) 669-1598
License 19350

Please advise if you need anything else
Thank you
Todd Mobley

-----Original Message-----

From: Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune@harnett.org>

To: Todd Mobley <wtmobleyjr@aocl.com>; Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Sent: Thu, Oct 20, 2022 2:46 pm

Subject: RE: Bowe generator permit application

We have to know the gas contractors information also

Sincerely,

Jennifer S. Bethune



